
During these challenging times, myHHBS is adapting to continue providing essential therapy 
services. We've implemented rigorous COVID-19 safety measures, including providing our staff 
with masks, face shields, gloves, and sanitizer. Our therapy rooms are strictly limited to essential 
personnel, and visitors must undergo temperature checks, COVID screenings, and sanitize upon 
entry. 

For those preferring to avoid in-home visits, we offer TeleHealth ABA Therapy. This remote 
service ensures consistent care and engagement for your child through technology. Many 
families are already benefiting from TeleHealth, appreciating its effectiveness. 

Whether in-person or through TeleHealth, myHHBS remains committed to supporting your 
family during this pandemic. 


